
  

 
 
  
10 June, 2022 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Re Primary and Secondary School Sports Days  
 
I am writing to let you know that we have our Primary and Secondary Sports Days to look 
forward to in June.  
• Secondary:  Tuesday 28th June – to start at 1.35pm 

• Primary:  Wednesday 29th June – to start at 1.15pm  

 
 
Primary  
Please ensure that your child has their PE kit (shorts, red/blue or green t-shirt and trainers/ 
pumps that fit). 

 
Children will also need a water bottle (Reception Class have theirs in school) a sun hat, please 
make sure your child is wearing sun cream on the day.  
 
We would like to thank Le Cocqs, who have provided jubbly ice lollies for all pupils. I’m sure 
these will be a very welcome reward after all their races!  
 
Please do come along to cheer your child on, seating will be set up and ready from 1.00pm.  
Primary sports day will finish at approx. 2.45pm. Children should return to class with their 
teacher and be collected as normal once they have collected their bags etc.  
 
 
Secondary  
Pupils have been working hard in recent weeks to compete and complete the field sports 
events and on Tuesday 28th June we will hold our inter-house Sports’ Day for the track events. 

 
We would therefore like to invite you to attend this event to cheer your child on and we hope 
that with good weather and a fair wind, we should all have a competitive and enjoyable 
afternoon.  
 
If you can make it, please come along & meet on the school field from 1.15pm to cheer your 
child on. Seating will be provided and we would ask that parents keep to the cordoned seating 
area to prevent any mishaps.  
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If the weather is not suitable for track events to take place on this day, we have earmarked 
alternative days (weather dependent).  
 
We hope to see you there. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Merrien 

PE Teacher  


